
ANNOUNCEMENTS
Sunday, April 21, 2024

Our Mission Focus for April is Dorcas House/Nehemiah House. If you wish to give to this
mission focus, please write Dorcas House/Nehemiah House on your offering envelope. If
giving via Givelify, you can select Local Missions.

Announcements

⮚ Parent volunteers are still needed for Children’s Church and Teen Church (Please see
Kelly Young or Carol Tyler and complete the background check application located on
the table in the foyer)

⮚ The challenge for 2024 is to get involved in a ministry! The Ministry leader information
is now available on the information table. Our goal is for all members to get involved
with a ministry.

⮚ Youth Choir rehearsal will be Wednesday April 24th, from 5:30p.m - 7:30p.m and Sunday
morning @9:30a.m

⮚ Otter Creek Mission and Ministry team will be holding a game night for the staff of
Southwest High School, Friday April 26, 2024, from 5:00p.m - 8:00p.m

⮚ Fourth Sunday Fellowship Meal will be Sunday April 28, 2024 immediately following
service.

⮚ Graduates Day will be held on Sunday, May 19, 2024. All high school and college
graduates please send your name and contact information to Sis. Carol Tyler at
501-690-1212.

⮚ The AJATC Ministry will meet today at 3:00p.m at the facility.

⮚ Parents/Guardians, we are excited to announce that Children’s Church Lessons are now
available on our webpage. These lessons are posted before Sunday, offering insights
into what your child will learn. Visit www.theocchurch.com for more information.

http://www.theocchurch.com


Birthdays

Darrion Summons– April 21

Devan May- April 23

Nia James- April 23

Minister George Beverly- April 23

Myron Richards- April 26

Sunday School Updates

1. Living in the Word class will be held each 1st Sunday of the month at 9:30 a.m. All
interested in attending this class please see Michael Thornton

2. The Life lessons Sunday School Class will be held each 2nd Sunday of the month at 9:30
a.m. All interested in attending this class please see Roxanne Hester

3. The Relationship life lessons class will be held on the 3rd Sunday of each month at 9:30
a.m. Please see Andrea Allen for more information.

4. The Young Adult F.L.A.M.E.S. Sunday School Class will be held the 4th Sunday of each
month thereafter. Please see Celeste Watson or Andrea Allen for more information

Bible Study Information

⮚ Wednesday night bible study is held each Wednesday night at 6:30 pm.
⮚ If you are interested in being a greeter, working with the AV Ministry, Children’s, or Teen

Ministry, please see Karen Hall, Chris Critton, Kelly Brooks, or Carol Tyler. We also are
inviting our teenagers to be a part of the AV ministry. We need to get some teenagers
trained on all things AV.

⮚ If you are visiting today, will you please stand. We want to thank you for visiting today
and pray this won’t be your last time visiting us. Please find and scan the QR code for
visitors located on the back of the pews.

⮚ There will be no Children’s or Teen Church today.

February Receipts - $12, 501.07


